





September 2020

Dear Colleague:

Greetings from the University of California, Davis School of Law! For over 30 years, our International Law Programs have provided thousands of legal professionals worldwide with knowledge and skills to succeed in the global economy.

We include here the brochure and poster for our 2021 programs. Please share this information with your members who are interested in continuing their legal educations. We also request that you include our URL, law.ucdavis.edu/international, on any resource lists you may provide on your organization's website.

As we orient our programs toward the future, we want to let you know we are moving our brochures online.

Enjoy Our New Interactive Digital Experience!

Visit <u>law.ucdavis.edu/go/international</u> to enjoy our exciting new digital experience that makes it easy to discover the fantastic UC Davis LL.M. and short programs. You will find:

- The latest information about our LL.M. and other programs, including new online programs
- Informational webinars, including how to select your LL.M. program, how to complete your application, how to write your best personal statement, and more
- Video profiles featuring current and recent students and accomplished alumni
- Profiles of our internationally recognized faculty
- Virtual tours—and more!

Please encourage members to join our free webinars (upcoming dates always listed at <u>law.ucdavis.edu/international/about/online-events.html)</u> for support throughout the LL.M. application process.

Our One-Year LL.M. Degree Program, Two-Year Advanced LL.M., and Spring Start Options

Our full-time one-year Master of Laws (LL.M.) Program provides international legal professionals with a superior educational and personal experience. Our LL.M. program is shaped to meet your individual needs. We also offer a two-year Advanced LL.M. and a Spring Start option.

Our 2021 Summer Programs

- Orientation in U.S.A. Law (July 11 August 7, 2021): \$4,980
- English for Legal Professionals (June 27 July 10, 2021): \$2,115

Please contact us at internationallaw@ucdavis.edu or visit law.ucdavis.edu/go/international for the latest information. Also, please join us on social media for all our latest updates!

Best wishes,

Beth Greenwood, Associate Dean

International Programs

University of California, Davis, School of Law

Enclosures

211115